
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter   

19th January 2018 

Crucial Crew 

Don’t forget to send the Crucial Crew letters back to school 

as soon as possible. 

Assemblies 

Class assemblies for this term: 

26th January: WN 

2nd February: 4DK 

9th February: 5L 

23rd February: 6C 

Thursday 1st March: 5GT (World Book Day) 

9th March: 3C 

16th March: 6G 

23rd March: Easter Service 

Wednesday 28th March: Easter fun assembly 

Unless stated, assemblies are on a Friday morning at 

9.10am. 

Dates for your Diary 

Week beginning Monday 22nd January: Humanities Week 

Friday 26th January 2.30-3.30pm: Open afternoon to see 

work from humanities week (all parents) 

Monday 29th January: Year 6 children to visit Crucial Crew 

Tuesday 30th January: Open Morning for Templemoor 

reception and nursery parents 

Thursday 1st February: Open Morning for year 2 parents 

Friday 9th February: finish for half term 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 
3C Freddie Alves 

3P Lily-Mae Finnegan 

4C Summer Etesami 

4DK Joshua James 

WN Matthew Mamigonian 

5GT Iris Priestley 

5L Mirabel Woods 

6C Joshua Armstrong 

6G Jeremie Bohui 

3C Sylvie Bosch 

3P Samanvita Komaragiri 

4C Amy Fitzsimons 

4DK Alex Gallagher 

WN Karl Littler 

5GT Sophie Knowles 

5L Freddie Pearson 

6C Samuel Gilbert 

6G Emily O’Leary 

Did you know that we have a Facebook and Twitter page? 

Follow us on @MJSSale and like our Moorlands Junior School 

Facebook page. 



Assemblies 

Well done 3P for their assembly this morning when they 

told us all about the importance of team work. 

Next week WN will be leading the assembly. 

Letters home this week: 

4DK swimming letter 

Upper school head lice letter 

Girls’ Cricket at Sale Cricket Club 

Open Mornings 

We have been holding open mornings throughout the 

school year to give prospective parents a taster of our 

school.  

We have two upcoming events: 

Reception and nursery parents: Tuesday 30th January 

Year 2 parents: Thursday 1st February 

Be sure to spread the word! 

Humanities Week 

Next week is our second humanities week. We are all  looking 

forward to be learning about our next exciting   topic! 

We will be holding an open afternoon on Friday from 2.30pm 

onwards for families to come to school to find out more 

about the work we have been doing. 

Maths Working Party 

We have developed a set of top tips for parents for     

supporting your child in maths. Before we send these out 

we would appreciate a small group of parents from each 

year group to look at them and discuss their usefulness. 

If you are interested in joining our maths working party 

please contact the school office. 

Brownie Fair 

The Brownies will be running their own fair this half term on the 6th February (6.30pm-7.30pm) to raise money for 
our local unit. All are welcome to come along and have a go at games and look around at the stalls the girls have 
set up. There will be a teddy tombola, raffle, cakes/biscuits and lots of games for everyone to enjoy, so please 
come along and show your support. 
Also we are looking for any donations for our raffle, do you have any unwanted Christmas presents or anything that 
could be used as a prize? Please let me know and I will be happy to arrange collection - 
Claire.ryan@siemens.com 

07889865901  

Auction of Promises 

Just over two years ago we held a very successful Auction 

of Promises. Local businesses, friends of the school and 

parents donated promises such as: dog walking services; 

gym memberships; gardening; jet washing; children’s 

parties; caravan stays and even a pie for a week! 

This event raised almost £3000 for school fund and went 

some way to funding the treehouses.  

We are planning another Auction of Promises this year 

and are on the lookout for pledges. and please let us 

know if you can help in any way, however small. 

Please contact Mrs Litten for more details. 

Friends of Moorlands 

Friends of Moorlands had a very successful meeting on 

Wednesday night and we have lots of events planned for 

the year. 

The first event is a gin tasting night which will be held on 

Friday 23rd February. Look out for more exciting news! 
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